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     May 16, 2022 
 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
(audiofilings@fcc.gov, james.bradshaw@fcc.gov) 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Attn: Audio Division, Media Bureau 
 

Re: KVLM(FM), Lamesa, TX (Fac. ID No. 71650) 
 Resumption Notice 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
On behalf of VCY America, Inc. (“VCY”), the licensee of KVLM(FM), Lamesa, TX, we hereby 
notify the Commission that, on May 15, 2022, KVLM(FM) resumed full-power operations and is 
currently operating pursuant to its licensed parameters.  As explained in its 10-day notice, VCY 
had previously taken the station silent due to transmitter failure. 

If there are any questions concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

 

 

 

Kathryne Dickerson 
 
 


